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On Monday, 9 October 2023 the IMO International Maritime Law
Institute (IMLI) will welcome its 35th generation of maritime
professionals for orientation to commence the academic year
2023-2024.

This will be followed by the inauguration of the refurbished
students’ accommodation by Mr. Kitack Lim (IMO Secretary-
General and Chairman of the IMLI Governing Board) on 11
October. On the same day the Institute will also inaugurate the
new state of the art Lecture Hall. 

This academic year records IMLI’s 35th year of excellence,
serving the interests of IMO Member States and of the
international community at large.

                                       Long live IMLI!
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